
Mr. Howard T. Bryant 
Manager, Rates 
Tampa Electric Company 
P.O. Box 11 1 
Tampa, FL 33601 

Re: Docket No. 100159-EG - Petition for approval of demand-side management plan of Tampa 
Electric Company (Program Participation Standards for Solar Pilot Programs) 

Dear Mr. Bryant: 

On October 4,2010, the Commission issued Order No. PSC-10-0607-PAA-EG, approving the 
Solar Pilot Programs for Tampa Electric Company (TECO). TECO filed program participation 
standards on November 29,2010. The standards were revised by TECO on January 24,201 1 with a 
second revision submitted on January 27,201 1. 

Commission staff has reviewed TECO's filings and believes the revised solar pilot program 
participation standards filed by TECO on January 24, with revisions submitted on January 27,201 1, 
are consistent with the solar pilot programs approved by the Commission. 

Please notify the Commission prior to any changes being made to the program standards. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Salak, 
Director, Division of Regulatory Analysis 
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